VFW Post 3670 Youth Group

2019 Keiki-Kodomo Basketball Camp

Dear Parents,

I am pleased to inform you of the upcoming 26^{th} Annual Keiki-Kodomo Basketball Camp sponsored by the Kazuo Masuda VFW Post 3670 Youth Group.

Our program is designed for children 5 to 7 years of age, and we are proud to announce that we have restructured our camp to allow our coaches to devote more attention to the players and develop their skills more effectively. As in the past, we have designed our program with the intent of developing each child's coordination, fundamentals, sportsmanship and sense of teamwork. Our goal is for each participant to learn these skills while also having fun in the process.

I have enclosed a registration form containing sign up information about this year's camp as well as a medical release form. Please feel free to share this information with relatives, friends, and acquaintances.

The deadline to sign up for this year's camp is Friday, May 17th.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at a_yama89@yahoo.com.

We have always looked forward to the summer for the opportunity to host our camp and see the joy it brings to our participants while they are having fun learning and playing basketball. We look forward to having your child participate in our camp this year as we continue to uphold a tradition that has been ongoing for 26 years.

Ashley Yamashita Keiki-Kodomo Camp Director